From:

Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 4:27 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon CumberLand Council,
| am writing to express disapproval of the proposal of building an organic waste transfer station at Church Street Lidcombe.

I've lived in the and have been for 20+ years. The neighbourhood is great and | consider myself quite blessed to be able live in such an
area due to the great facilities and environment we enjoy in the area.

However, There is no way anyone who lives in the area would agree with the idea of living near a waste facility or having one nearby as this area is clearly a residential
area. You have the issue of increased traffic, noise, pollution and smell.
Property within the area would be increasingly undesirable as living near a waste facility becomes an issue.

The proposal should have been thrown in the bin from the get go. | can tell no one on the decision board lives near the area otherwise the proposal would have been
trashed.

The Council exists to serve the community not private enterprise seeking profit. The decision to scrap this proposal immediately is a no brainer. The only right thing going
forward is stop this proposal from going through.

Expecting news that the proposal will be scrapped soon.
Kind regards,

Tony On

Document Set ID: 11234236
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





